
performances for you to 

view on the website. As you 

know we cannot allow    

general photography in the 

events.  

Full school uniform is     

required for all the events, 

with the exception of your 

child’s Christmas party day, 

when sensible party clothes 

are allowed. Christmas 

jumpers may also be worn 

instead of school jumpers on 

the whole school Christmas 

lunch day.  

Choir are singing outside on 

the last day of term if you 

wish to arrive a little earlier. 

Next week sees Christmas at 

Wibsey start right across the 

school.  You will all have had 

an app message and paper 

copies of the schedule.  

I am over the moon that we 

are able to invite parents/

carers back into school this 

year to share in our        

celebrations. After the last 

few years it’s going to be 

emotional. You will notice 

that some events are    

strictly ticketed. This is due 

to high demand and limited 

capacity. I will be strictly 

enforcing the 2 ticket rule 

and would hate to have to 

send someone away—so 

please, please, please—

remember your tickets. 

This year we will be taking a 

group photograph of the 

Christmas Preparations 
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Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis 

and Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches     

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Sausage in a Bun/Halal 
Sheesh Kebab/Tortilla 
with Julienne of Veg      

Tuesday  

Cheese & Onion Pasty/

Italian Tomato Pasta 

Wednesday  

Roast Chicken/Halal 

Roast Chicken Breast/

Quorn Meatballs in    

Gravy 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato    

Pizza/ Sticky Chicken 

Pizza      

Friday 

Fish Fingers/Southern 
Fried Quorn Burger  

 

Have a safe  

weekend 

    

Nigel M. Cooper 

 

Headteacher 

Team Wibsey  

Wibsey—the Village School  
 

Congratulations to 

Mrs Patankar on the 

birth of her baby 

boy Yusuf. We send 

lots of love from the 

Wibsey School 

Community. 

A reminder that our 

school choir will be 

singing at Wibsey 

Christmas Lights 

switch on. Tomorrow 

at about 4pm. 

Mrs Baker has been into 

school to meet her new 

class—6:1. I was pleased to 

hear the great questions 

our children had for their 

new teacher—who joins us 

in January with lots of Y6 

experience. 




